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The forms for the state’s Property Tax/Rent Rebate program are now available for eligible residents to begin claiming rebates on property taxes or rent paid in 2014. 

Eligible participants can receive a rebate of up to $650 based on their rent or property taxes paid in 2014. The program benefits eligible Pennsylvanians who are 65 years or older, widows and widowers 50 years or older, and those 18 years or older with disabilities. 

Eligibility income limits for homeowners are set at the following levels, excluding 50 percent of Social Security, Supplemental Security Income and Railroad Retirement Tier 1 benefits: 
 
	 •
	$0 to $8,000, maximum $650 rebate (Homeowners and renters). 

	 •
	$8,001 to $15,000, maximum $500 rebate (Homeowners and renters).  

	 •
	$15,001 to $18,000, maximum $300 rebate (Homeowners only). 

	 •
	$18,001 to $35,000, maximum $250 rebate (Homeowners only). 


  
Filing a PA-1000 requires no fee or cost. In addition, no one should have to pay a private entity for assistance in filing the forms. Copies of the forms, as well as assistance with filing them, are available at my office at no cost. The deadline to apply is June 30. 

For more information on the Property Tax/Rent Rebate Forms, or any state-related topic, please contact my district office in Doylestown at 215-489-2126.  I also encourage you to visit RepQuinn.net or Facebook.com/RepQuinn.
